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March 27, 2018

Annette Johnson

National License Consultant
612.220.8235

Jfax 763.780.3564
annette@ajlicensing.com

RE:  Bonfire Restaurant Company, LLC
Alcohol License — Change of Ownership

Annette;

Per our conversation yesterday, the purpose of this letter is to document that the propose sale of Bonfire
Restaurant Company, LLC will not be seeking a refund of liquor or alcohol license fees.

The executed Purchase and Sale agreement is structured as a Membership Interest Sale and thus the existing
corporation will remain in good standing. Simply put, this is just a change of ownership of the corporation and
not a new corporation. Therefore, any refund of license fees is not necessary. Specifically, this letter applies
directly to the City Clerk of Blaine and Woodbury in consideration of our request to facilitate the issuance of a
new liquor license pursuant to the proposed Change of Ownership.

If you need additional information or require details, please let me know.

‘_Si\ncerely;/
%Walia

Project Manager
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